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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week is WEEK A 

 

Important Reminders 
 

• Monday 1st May – May Bank Holiday (school closed) 

 

• Tuesday 2nd May – school closed due to industrial action 

 

• Thursday 4th May – Year 7 Science Museum Trip 

 

• Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday for the Coronation of King Charles III (school closed) 

 

 

Birmingham Bears 

 

Please see the link below for discounted tickets for the Birmingham Bears (Cricket) in the upcoming half term. 

https://edgbaston-comms.com/1AFS-89OE7-0FA74E9A6F19C5C6CV52UMA9967DFA85969304/cr.aspx  

 
 

 

Meetings with Members of Staff 
 

Should you wish to speak to a member of staff please can we ask that you telephone or email school to make 

an appointment.  We would not want you to have a wasted journey when staff are unavailable because they 

are teaching or busy in other meetings. 

https://edgbaston-comms.com/1AFS-89OE7-0FA74E9A6F19C5C6CV52UMA9967DFA85969304/cr.aspx

